Christine Pope
Christine & James Advocates
Greek Street
Phoenix, AZ 84512


July 3, 2021


Yara Law School
712 Wall Street
New Haven, CT 62013



To Whom It May Concern,

I am happy to write this recommendation letter on behalf of Elizabeth Wayne, who interned at Christine & James Advocates for one year. Our recruitment process is usually thorough as we keenly look at the class ranking, GPA, communication and interpersonal skills, self-drive, and recommendations from lecturers and mentors. Elizabeth’s credentials and abilities convinced us to take her instantly for an internship. She went ahead and performed beyond our expectations.
I always enjoyed working with Elizabeth as she always exhibited an extraordinary flair for legal matters. Although we usually assign interns with administrative tasks only, she requested to take part in huge projects and performed well in them, even better than some seasoned lawyers.
What made Elizabeth outstanding is her immense passion for law. I can’t recall the number of times she came to my office to seek clarifications on things that weren’t clear. She is curious and has a great desire to use her training to make an impact in her work.
I can assertively say Elizabeth has the full qualities of a practicing lawyer. Her intellect, maturity, diligence, and commitment have enabled her to provide us with exemplary services while still young. It’s difficult to imagine the kind of success she’ll achieve if you give her a chance to pursue further education. Should you want to know anything else about Elizabeth, call me at 481-412 0516 or send an email at christinepope@cnjadvocates.com.


Kind regards,
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